
1

From: June Copley 
Sent: September 23, 2024 11:05 AM
To: Clerks
Subject: Doctors Land Neighbourhood concept plan
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 Reviewing the plan for development off of Doctors Lane for a potential development of 4 to 6 
stories,  I would like to suggest that this could be a potential seniors development of one story 
connected housing, somewhat like townhouses.  At the moment, there is only one seniors 
development in King city. I am 78 years old, lived in King city for 45 years and would like to remain 
living in King City but there is no alternative to move to. 
 
June Copley 
 
Sent from my iPad 




